## Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- This year marks the 30th anniversary of the Tahoe Rim Trail Association and the 10th anniversary of the completion of the trail that circles the Lake Tahoe Basin.
- The Resort at Squaw Creek is celebrating its 20th season.
- California is taking \$3 more from each parking fine issued by cities for the Safe Trial Court Trust Fund. To deal with this, South Lake Tahoe is raising rates by \$5 so it can cash in, too.
- Any check issued by South Lake Tahoe for less than \$15 that is not claimed within a year will have the money go back into the fund it was drawn on or the general fund without notice to the payee.
- Two orphaned bear cubs rehabbed at Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care were recently released near Truckee.
- South Tahoe Public Utility District now has agendas for board meetings on the home page of the website. STPUD's website may always be accessed by clicking on the square ad on Lake Tahoe News.